
 

 

 

 

BRICKYARD BARK PARK UPDATE 
 

The Brickyard Bark Park will reopen on Wednesday, March 25th. However due to health concerns regarding COVID-19 

and the small size of the park, there are restrictions to be aware of before visiting: 

• No more than 10 people may visit the park at a time, to comply with Davis County 

Health Department regulations for group gatherings. If this is violated, we will need 

to close the park.  

 

• Visitors are strongly encouraged to maintain social distancing. 
 
We are making every effort to keep Bountiful City parks accessible as long as it’s safe to do so. We will continue to closely 
monitor the situation and determine additional updates as needed. 

 
Thank you for doing your part to keep our community safe and healthy! 


